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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,  
 
As the owner of a retired ex-racer, I am shocked and appalled by the disregard the Greyhound Racing industry has for these dogs. With up to 
17,000 Greyhounds being euthanised each year, something has to be done to limit this horrific kill rate. Measures must be put in place to 
control breeding practices. It's time to put an end to the exploitation of these gentle, affectionate animals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Natalie Collins  

  
 

 




